
Board of Education Information 
To:​   Board of Education 

From:  Matt Rich 

Date:​  August 21, 2025 

Re:​   Accept Resignation Soccer Coach 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to accept the resignation of Travis Hobbs, Soccer 
Coach for the 2025 season. 

 
​    Background: 

Mr. Hobbs served as middle school soccer coach for the 2024 season. He will be unable 
to lead the team for the 2025 season. 
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